
Amy Coacher at Learn-

ingHQ is full of fun ideas

on how to help kids keep

their brains sharp even

though school’s out. Sum-

mer is a great time to work

on weak areas and build on

strengths so when kids go

back to school, they’re

ready to pick up where they

left off. 

“Even reluctant learners or

readers enjoy and benefit

from games,” Amy says.

She can point you to “sum-

mer fit” games that exercise

the body as well as the

mind, or games that can turn

a long car ride into a shared

experience rather than sim-

ply a shared space with sep-

arate electronic gadgets.  

Amy or one of the Learn-

ingHQ staff can help you

find just the right thing for

your child’s learning level

and attention span. For  in-

spiration or information,

contact amy@Learn-

ingHQ.com.  

The good turnout at last

month’s meeting may have

been due either to the guest

speakers from Metropoli-

tan Utilities District and

the Omaha Parks Founda-

tion, or to hot dogs grilled

by Tom Prohaska (thanks,

Tom!), but what-

ever the reason

they came, mem-

bers left satisfied

and energized.  

The Omaha

Parks Founda-

tion (OPF)

speaker, Execu-

tive Director Amber

Miller, explained the his-

tory and mission of OPF.

AEPNA is grateful to be a

recipient of an OPF match-

ing grant to replace play-

ground equipment at

Shroeder/Vogel Park. We

have raised $20,000 of the

$50,000 we need by the

end of 2014.  

That’s a great start! We’ll

be putting out buckets to

collect donations at all

AEPNA events so that we

can maintain momentum

and keep the project top-

of-mind.  

The two MUD speakers

shared the utility’s plans to

replace cast iron gas and

water pipes and mains that

have been in use since the

1880’s. Those pipes will be

replaced with ductile iron

with cement mortar lining,

a replacement with a lifes-

pan of about 75 years. The

speakers took questions re-

lated specifically to the

work in our neighborhood

and said that the work

along 60th Street (Leaven-

worth to Pacific) is ex-

pected to take another 5

weeks.

I look forward to seeing

you at the picnic in July.

It’s always a fun event

and a good way to con-

nect with neighbors. If

you know of some neigh-

bors who don’t belong to

the association, but who

would enjoy the fellow-

ship or the information

we get at meetings, please

invite them to come to the

picnic. It’s free, fun and

full of good food! 

I’ll see you at Elmwood on

July 19th!  

Avery Schwer 
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Picnic!
Thursday, 

July 19th 
6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Elmwood Park 

Pavilion 

Main Dish - Catered  

Sides – Potluck: 

A-L- desserts  

M-Z- salad/veggies 

Bring a Friend or Two!

Meeting Schedule...
3rd Thursday

Every Other Month

Saint Matthew Evangeli-
cal

Lutheran  Church
1725 S. 60th Street

President’s Letter

Fight Summer Brain Drain 



You may know us as the 
friendly neighborhood bank.

Now you can know us as  
the easy, convenient, instant, 
handy, no-hassle, real-time, 
good-for-the-environment  
bank that just so happens  

to also be the friendly  
neighborhood bank.

5015 Underwood Ave    I    402.504.4000    I    dundeebanking.com

Stop in and ask about  
our awesome new  

products and services.

Equal Housing Lender.



Pallet Gardens 
A year ago,

we featured photos

of Glen and

Nicole’s “gutter gar-

den” project (herbs

planted in gutters at-

tached to the garage

– safe from bunnies

and snakes), and

this year’s garden

project is also worth

sharing: pallet gar-

dening. Start with a

pallet and landscap-

ing fabric; add dirt

and plants and

you’ve got a “plot”

that can be stood on

end so it only takes

up a fraction of the

space used for

growing and it is

less susceptible to 

weeds. Going verti-

cal allows Glen and

Nicole to get the

most garden possi-

ble without sacrific-

ing patio, lawn and

landscaping space.

They will prop the

pallets up against

their chain link

fence along the gar-

den so the plants get

full southern sun

and be in the same

area as the “horizon-

tal” garden for easy

watering.  

Glen and

Nicole’s example

has already made

some converts out

of neighbors. 

Whether

you want herbs or

vegetable at easy

reach from your

patio grill or you

want to maximize

the space allotted to

plantings in your

yard, a pallet garden

may be a good solu-

tion for you! Check

out all the DIY info

online.  
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Small Wonders

Easy to pick strawberries!

Are we there yet? Are we there yet? Are we there yet?  

Is the soundtrack to your family car trip mostly silence

punctuated by whining? If so, Amy Coacher suggests using that

time to practice the lost art of conversation. Spark ideas with the

Family Edition of Table Topics which range from serious to silly.

Not only will time pass faster, but you may enjoy the journey more

than the destination!  
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AEPNA Board meeting:  

7:00 Thursday, June 28th at Wohlner’s Deli area.  

Agenda topics and/or committee work: 2012 picnic;

event at the fire education station; fundrasising;

other future events.  Join us! 

See your business here –
join using the form on p. 3! 

AEPNA Business Members 
Anderson Industrial Engines, Co.

Bob Whitehouse - University of NE Board of Regents

Broadmoor

Clooty Tree Massage, LLC

Courtyard by Marriott at Aksarben

Fidelity National Title Group

Hertz Equipment Rental

Learning Headquarters

Liv Lounge

Mt. Calvary Lutheran Church & School

Noddle Companies

Olsson Associates

O.F.D. Education Station #10 - David Mann 

Pinhook Flats

Security National Bank

Shurson Publishing

St. Matthew Lutheran Church

Star Deli

Tom the Balloon Guy

UNO College of Business

University of Nebraska at Omaha

AEPNA CLASSIFIED /WANT ADS 

Advertising Rates: $5 for three lines plus $1 for each additional

line.  25 characters per line, count all spaces & punctuation. Sub-

missions will be edited to fit contracted space.

Send ad text and check to Shurson Publishing, 131 N. 31 Ave.

Omaha, NE, 68131. Call 402-551-6787. 

Denny’s Handyman Service

Carpet Restretch

Painting & Home Repairs 

397-4223 Area References 

To Reserve this Space

Email Shurson@msn.com

Call 402-551-6787.


